
iglesia de Cristo en La Floresta

From Rafael Tovar
To: Gary Copeland
Cc: Church of Christ in Harvest, AL that meets on Kelly Spring Road

April 2023

To all the saints of the church of Christ in Harvest, Alabama 
(meeting on Kelly Spring Road).

I, Rafael Tovar, servant of Jesus Christ, greet you with a holy kiss, 
grace and peace be to all of you. Always remembering you in our 
prayers, I thank God for the communion between you and us in the 
holy gospel. We are grateful for the financial and spiritual support 
for me (my family) and for the needy saints of Barinas-Venezuela. 
May this present serve to inform you of the activities for the 
month of April, 2023. Hoping in the Lord that it may be to your 
liking and that the Father himself will multiply you greatly. I beg 
you not to stop praying for this people of God in Venezuela.

My family sends you greetings and fraternal hugs.

Without further ado, for now, your brother and servant of Christ, 

Rafael Tovar











iglesia de Cristo en Caroni Bajo









iglesia de Cristo en Los Pozones







Bible Studies



Bible Studies



Baptisms











Visits to the brethren in Barquisimeto
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